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American Health Associates (AHA) has recently made a number of enhancements to our ordering 
process, including the Laboratory Information System (LIS) used to submit client orders.  These 
enhancements are designed to ensure that both AHA and our clients meet Medicare, other payor, and 
regulatory requirements when ordering clinical laboratory services. Additionally, we expect these 
enhancements will streamline the ordering process, improve efficiency and accuracy, and facilitate 
quality of care. 

There are 4 main enhancements that you will noEce on our online portal when ordering labs for your 
paEents.   
 
1. If you choose a phlebotomy draw, you will be asked to confirm that no qualified personnel are 

available to collect the specimen.  This will allow us to provide phlebotomy service to your facility.  
 

 
 

2. You will then be asked if your pa@ent is a resident of a nursing facility (LTC or Skilled).  If “yes”, the 
order will con@nue.   

 

 
 

If “no”, you will need to answer a few more ques@ons to establish the “homebound” status of the         
pa@ent.    

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
3. You will be required to provide an ICD-10 diagnos@c code for the test to establish its medical 

necessity.  Our new feature compares the ICD-10 code with the CMS NCD (Na@onal Coverage 
Determina@on) criteria for medical necessity.  If you enter a test/CPT code and ICD-10 diagnosis 
combina@on that does not meet the CMS NCD criteria, a pop-up will appear advising you of this.  
 

 
 

4. You will then have an opportunity to enter a different diagnosis below the DISCLAIMER.  You will 
get another pop up that will allow you to either enter a different diagnosis in the available space, 

 
OR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
If you need assistance, with selec@ng toe applicable diagnosis, click on “Click for DX” This pop 
up will allow you to input the “descrip@on” applicable to the pa@ent’s current medical 
diagnosis and match the correct diagnosis with its corresponding ICD-10 code.  
 

 
 
 
5. You’re almost finished! Finally, you will be asked to a[est to the order that you have created.  To 

finalize your order, click the a[esta@on box and click “Submit”. 
 

 
 
 
 
AHA values your relaEonship and is commiFed to provide quality, Emely, accurate and compliant lab 
service to your facility and your residents.   Should you have any quesEons or concerns, please reach out 
to your local account representaEve or myself.  We are happy to help!  
 
Thank you! 
Corey A Gillen 
Corey Gillen, SVP of Customer Success  
419-234-5784 
cgillen@ahalabs.com 


